
For further information, and to view and comment on the On-street 

Parking Management Strategy between 10am on 12 August and 

10am on 26 September 2022, please visit our website:

...on the Draft On-Street 
Parking Management Strategy

  www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/consultations

A well planned and managed 
approach to parking can help make 
our towns and local communities 
better places to live, work and visit. 
The On-street Parking Management 
Strategy sets out our approach to 
managing parking on-street and 
seeks to support our sustainability 
objectives by ensuring streets are 
useable for pedestrians and cyclists 
and not dominated by cars.

The strategy provides practical advice on 

how we can consistently manage the most 

common issues that Central Bedfordshire 

Council faces with on-street parking.

This is a new document, and we think 

it is important for residents, businesses, 

and other interested parties to have the 

opportunity to have their say before it is 

finalised. Any feedback we receive will help 

us make sure our approach to managing 

on-street parking works effectively.


